Bismarck-Henning CUSD #1
Board of Education
Tentative Budget Hearing
August 13, 2018

The budget hearing of the Board of Education of Community Unit School District No. 1 was
called to order by President, David Clapp at 6:30 p.m. in the Ellen R. Morris Board Room. The
following members were in attendance:

Steve Lane Maridith Hearnley Cheryl Brumett
David Clapp Tricia Hagley Ron Winkler

Audience members present were: Lisa Acton, Rusty Campbell, Sheryl Ribbe, Jim Ribbe and
Tammy Duncan.

Motion by Steve Lane, second by Cheryl Brumett to approve the agenda of the August 13
budget hearing. Motion carried by unanimous voice vote.

Information was presented on the FY2019 Tentative budget. There was discussion about
tuition and funding.

Motion by Tricia Hagley, second by Maridith Hearnley to adjourn meeting at 6:35p.m. Motion
carried by unanimous voice vote.
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